
From: Dawn Hart <dwnhrt@gmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Jan 12, 2022 at 2:55 PM 
Subject: letter 
To: Jodi Testa <jtesta@usd434.us> 
 
 
Ms. Jodi Testa 
Carbondale Attendance Center 
Carbondale, KS  
 
Ms. Testa,  
 
This letter is to inform you of my decision to resign my position of 8th grade ELA teacher and 
yearbook supervisor effective January 28, 2022.  I appreciate the opportunity provided by CAC 
and USD 434 to be a part of a staff that cares for the development of students, and wish you all 
the best in your future endeavors. 
 

Respectfully,  
Dawn Hart 
 


